
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2020 
 
 
Hello Central Families, 
 
As we bring week two of our new way of learning /teaching to a close, I want to remind 
parents/guardians that it is imperative that teachers are connecting with each of their students 
at least once a week.  Please know that staff are required to take attendance and connect with 
every student a minimum of once a week.  Attendance/connection with each student is logged 
for the Ministry of Education as they need to know that students are receiving an education 
during this time.   As well, teachers will be required to report out on student learning for this 
last term.  We understand things are complicated and difficult at this time and we want to state 
again that our staff are here to help, but they do need to hear from you ☺.  Please have your 
child connect with their teacher weekly in whichever way works best for you; email, online 
through teams, phone etc.  We do not want anyone to be left out of learning!  
If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us at school. 
 
Child-friendly explanation about about COVID-19 
 
https://www.brainpop.com/health/diseasesinjuriesandconditions/coronavirus/ 
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